
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE: May 10, 2022 

MANAGEMENT BRIEF 

TO: Mayor Robinson, Deputy Mayor Nieuwenhuis, and Councilmembers 

 
FROM: Toni Esparza, Assistant Director, 452-5379 

Parks & Community Services Department 

 
SUBJECT: Bellevue Youth Link Program 

 

 
 

At the Council meeting on May 16, 2022, staff will speak under the Report of the City 

Manager regarding updates on the Bellevue Youth Link Program.  The presentation will 

provide an overview of Youth Link, an update on Youth Link’s important work during the 

pandemic, and information on the upcoming 32nd annual Community Leadership 

Awards event on May 25. 


